MEETING OF THE IMPULSE PROJECT NATIONAL
COORDINATORS AND STEERING COMMITTEE

12.04.2018 10:48

A meeting of the IMPULSE project national coordinators was held in Zagreb on 11 April 2018. Main
topic of this meeting was update of the IMPULSE project Action plan for each agency/administration
which is a part of the project. Realized tasks, partly realized tasks, and tasks that will be done in the future
were all considered. The joint workshop of the IMPULSE and BESTSDI projects in Banja Luka from 23
to 25 April was also a topic. Proposal of the new Memorandum of Geodetic Administrations from
Western Balkan on the field of cadastre, survey and spatial data infrastructure, and Regional Network-
Working Group for exchanging knowledge in the above topics, were also considered on the meeting of the
national coordinators.



IMPULSE project national coordinators meeting was the preparation for the IMPULSE project Steering
Committee held on 12 April 2018, which gathers directors of agencies/administrations for cadastre and
cartography of Western Balkan and the IMPULSE project Director. Main topics of this meeting was the
Action plan, which was considered and adopted, the signing of the Memorandum of Cooperation was also
supported, as well as the maintenance of the Regional Network. Financing of the IMPULSE project
planned activities was also considered.

On this occasion, Mr. Zeljko Obradovié, Director and Mrs. Slobodanka Kljuc¢anin - National Coordinator
for IMPULSE project for the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina have represented Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real-Property Affairs.
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